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The STEPs students had a visit today from Dave Hunter (Project Manager)  Poolie 

Time emporium. He explained about the different services Poolie Exchange had to 

offer to the people of Hartlepool, and how STEPs could work in partnership with 

them. Our young people are going to visit the different working site currently in 

use by Poolie Exchange and work alongside the other volunteers in a variety of 

roles. Today they visited the New Eco Shop to have a look around and to deliver 

some donations they had collected. They even went one step further and stacked 

their donations onto the shelves!! Well done gents!! 

 

 

 

 


